The following organizations benefited through public service
announcements read on WLVB-FM during the fourth quarter

(Oct.-Dec.), 2017

Johnson State College
MOWLC

LCMHS

American Red Cross

LHHH

Lamoille Valley Osher Series
St. Ignatius Parish

Mt. Vernon Lodge #8 F&AM
Morrisville VFW 9653
Hardwick Kiwanis/Hazen Key
Morrisville Fire Dept.

Lowell Graded School
Wheels For Warmth
Craftsbury Energy Committee
Copley Hospital

Lanpher Memorial Library
Morrisville Rotary Club

St. Ann’s Parish

Eden Central School

Stowe Historical Society

NE Fiddlers Assoc.
Cambridge Area Rotary Club
NW Vt. Model RR Assoc.
Worcester Teen Ministry

Lamoille Valley Church of Naz.

St. Michael’s Church
Johnson Elementary School
Waterville Elementary
United Community Church
St. Isodore’s Parish
Knights of Columbus

United Way-Lamoille Cty
Holy Cross Church

Grace Brethren Church
Jeudevine Memorial Library
LEDC

Justice For Dogs

Lamoille UHS

Hyde Park VF'W Post 7779
Albany Methodist Church
Jeffersonville Eagles Club
Bakersfield PTO

Healthy Lamoille Valley
Morristown Centennial Library
Jaquith Public Library
Morrisville Cerebral Palsy

Our Lady of Fatima Church
Morrisville Soccer Club
Bakersfield Elementary School
Glee Merritt Kelley Library
Meeting House on the Green
Green Mt. Council of Boy Scouts
Morrisville Farmers Market
Green Mt. Support Services
United Church of Johnson
Lamoille Cty Players

Elmore Fire Dept.

BJAMS

Moretown United Methodist
Walden PTA

First Congo Church, E. Hardwick
Craftsbury Farmers Market



